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October 8, 2021 
 
Dianne Martin, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DW 21-090 
 Supplemental Testimony in Support of the Verified Joint Petition for Approval of 

the Acquisition of Abenaki Water Company by Aquarion Company  
 
Dear Chair Martin: 
 
 On October 4, 2021, Abenaki Water Company and Aquarion Company (together, the “Joint 
Petitioners”) submitted a proposed procedural schedule to the Public Utilities Commission (the 
“Commission”) in response to Order No. 26,519.  The proposed procedural schedule indicated that 
the Joint Petitioners would submit supplemental testimony by October 8, 2021.  Accordingly, the 
Joint Petitioners now submit the enclosed supplemental testimony in support of a determination 
by the Commission that the proposed transaction is lawful, proper and in the public interest 
pursuant to RSA 374:33.   
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
       Sincerely, 
        

 
     Jessica Buno Ralston  

 
 
cc: Service List, Docket DW 21-090 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 




